
 

 

 

ECO COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

TUESDAY 16 JANUARY 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Present:  

Reception Dehryn  
Year 1 Maleah  
Year 2 Max & Shannon 
Year 3  
Year 4 Louis & Sienna 
Year 5 Filip & Lacey 
Year 6 Caerwyn & Kate  
 

Staff present: Kim Lague & David Sykes 

 

KL welcomed everyone to the meeting and explained that the children would be designing their energy saving 

posters during this session and the next session on Tuesday 30 January 2018. 

The children considered which way of saving energy the wanted to use in their poster.  They considered the 

Cromwell Academy Eco Code when deciding. 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 30 January 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 


